Village Partnership Initiative Letter of Interest Application
To apply for a PPI grant, please submit a Letter of Interest to:
Marty Rooney
16 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333
Or via email: Martin.Rooney@maine.gov
1. Please briefly describe the proposed study and study area (ideally a map, even if a rough outline in marker on a photocopy).
2. Please briefly describe the purpose of the study and why you feel the study is needed.
3. Please briefly describe any previous or related studies in the study area.
4. Please briefly describe how the project satisfies the Project Selection/Eligibility:
· Economic Development and Job Creation
· Safety
· Mobility
· Customer Benefit
· Degree of Betterment
· Implementation Funding
· Percentage of Local Match
5. Please indicate whether you have your share of this funding, what actions, if/any have been taken to acquire it and/or the process/ timeframe to secure your financial match.

